Jodz SimEson

From: Carmen Moore <bellybabyl1009@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, February 05, 2017 12:22 PM

To: Sen. David Wilson; Sen. Natasha Von Imhof; Sen. Tom Begich; Sen. Peter Micciche; Sen.
Cathy Giessel

Subject: I OPPOSE SB 36

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Categories: In2D

Please be advised I cannot even comprehend why a consideration is being given to non-surgeons being able to
do eye surgery in Alaska. I am a R.N. My eyes are precious to me.

I am appalled at this potential action and hope every one of you votes this down totally!

Sincerely
Carmen Claire Moore
P.O. Box 58493

Fairbanks, Alaska 99711



